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endeavorptorockets@gmail.com
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https://rocketspto.weebly.com/

We're looking for parents to join this year's Talent
Show committee.  We're excited to bring the
Talent Show back in-person and we need your
help to make it happen.  If you are interested in
helping please email the PTO at
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com.

TALENT SHOW

We're looking ahead to next semester's events and beginning to
form committees for this year's Talent Show and Rocket Blast
events - both of which we are excited to hold in person again
this year!  We need your help to make them happen, though.
Read below for more details...

WHAT'S NEXT?



The next Endeavor Night Out is December 15th at
Red Robin.  Click here for details!

One of Endeavor students' favorite events will be back
this year...ROCKET BLAST!  We're beginning to form a
committee to help with this big event.  We need people
to help with organizing gift baskets, concessions,
activities/games, online wristband sales and Club 6 (a
special area for 6th graders).  If you have interest or
just want to learn more please email
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com.

ROCKET BLAST
COMMITTEE

No PTO meeting this month.  The next one will be
in January.  If you missed the last one, the
minutes are available on the PTO website: 
 https://rocketspto.weebly.com/meeting-
minutes.html.

PTO MEETING

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/forms--flyers.html
https://rocketspto.weebly.com/meeting-minutes.html

